
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 22, 2021 

  

All Star Basketball: Any peer mentor interested in helping out with the All Star Basketball Team, 
please email Mr. Brandner for more information at mbrandne@lcscmail.com. 

Second Semester Seating Charts: Please update you second semester seating charts and have 
them available in the red emergency folder by your classroom door. 

Kindness Week: Starting next week, January 25, take on the daily challenge and spread your 
kindness.    

Girls Tennis: Girls tennis will have open hitting in the fieldhouse on Mondays and Wednesdays from 
5 to 7 p.m. (except on January 13 and 20). Email Coach Szalonek at bszalone@lcscmail.com if you 
have any questions. 

Art Students: If you were a 2D Art or Ceramics student from the first semester, you will have until 
Friday, Jan 22 to pick up any projects that you left behind.  Please see your teacher to pick up your 
project.  After that date, projects will be disposed of or will go to a new home.  

Intamural Flag Football: Registration is now open.  All in-person students and eLearners are 
eligible to play.  Contact Mr. Gurnak at agurnak@lcscmail.com.  

Winter Wear Drive: Time to clean out your closets and donate your winter wear for those in 
need!!!  The N-Teens are seeking any sized, new or gently used winter coats, snow pants, boots, 
hats, gloves, scarves, etc.  for their winter wear drive.  All donations will go to the Salvation Army.  If 
you would like to donate, items can be dropped off from Wednesday, January 27 to Wednesday, 
February 3 at Door A before school or after school until 3pm.  Additionally, you can drop off items to 
Mrs. Collard in room E202.  If you have any questions please email kcollard@lcscmail.com.     

eLearner School Photo Pickup: If you are an eLearner who has not yet picked up your school 
photos, please do so in the Attendance Office during regular office hours, 7 a.m. to 2:50 p.m. 

Class of 2022 Course Requests: Course requests for current juniors will open on January 13 on 
Skyward. Please make sure to look for messages and instructions from the Guidance Department. It 
is very important to put a good deal of thought into your academic schedule to make sure you take 
the right classes to meet your post-secondary goals. During the next few weeks, please spend time 
thinking about your schedule for the 2021-2022 school year. The Guidance Department has a wealth 
of information that can be accessed at the following link: https://lake-central.lcsc.us/student-
services/guidance/. 
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